WINTER BREAK

December 21 – January 5
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Greetings from The Children’s Center:
Are you looking for a fun, safe, and quality child care program?  We have just the place for you. It’s right here at Columbine in The Children’s Center day care.  
We have child care for ages 5-12 years old and offer many different options to fit your needs. All at affordable rates for every family.   
Please call 542-0731 for more information.
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COLUMBINE MUSIC PROGRAM
DECEMBER 17TH @ 7:00 PM AT THE FORT MORGAN HIGH SCHOOL
Winter is upon us.  At Columbine we go outside for recess when the temperature is above 20 degrees including wind chill. We stay in at temperatures lower than 20 degrees, snow, or rain.  During the cold winter months please send your student with heavy coats, gloves, and hats.  When the snow is deep we ask students to stay on cleared off areas unless they have snow boots.  Our effort is always to keep students dry and warm.  Please help us out by making sure your child has proper clothing for the winter season.  Thanks!
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